
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Special edition!!!!!         May 2007 

Camphill Community 
Greenacres Forced to move 

5Th Annual Fundraising Night 
Leopardstown Racecourse 20th June 2007 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
We are pleased to announce that we will be organising the 5th Annual Fundraising Night at the 
Leopardstown Racecourse. This year’s event could not happen at a better time. With the 
recent developments within our community, the moving to new premises we will also have to 
tackle one of our main obstacles: To create workspace for our colleagues with special needs. 
Our new premises has a reasonable sized garden where we would like to establish an ‘all year 
round’ organic vegetable, fruit and seedling garden. This will be achieved by building a decent 
sized glass – green house. In addition, there is an urgent need to create additional craft 
making workshop space. The benefits are direct and straight forward: 
Creating workspace for adults with special needs, where we can activate a therapeutic as well 
as life skill program, provide our (day in – day out) kitchen with organically grown vegetables 

We had many people asking how they can support us as a reaction to the previous newsletter, 
the sad news of the ‘Greenacres’ premises and the unavoidable need to move the whole 
community to new premises. We will keep you well informed on all these happenings and we will 
indicate when, where and how you can support. 
Therefore this special edition newsletter: Very soon we will start with the booking of the 25 
to 30 tables (tables of 10) for the very fine and well-tuned 5th Annual Fundraising Night at the 
Leopardstown Racecourse. This is an evening filled with style, superb viewing of live racing, an 
excellent and extensive Fork Supper, live music and entertainment..  
 
A full programme with specific information is attached. 
Meanwhile do not hesitate to contact us: 
Michael Hilary: 087 256 8810 
mhilary@esatclear.ie  
Gilbert Fonteyn: 085 746 7830  
Gilbert.fonteyn@gmail.com  

Community lease not renewed by order of nuns 
We need to raise € 500.000  


